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Follow us on our social media!
 ​  ​  ​

Dear Friends of MUW,

Stebbins Spectacular Painting is new to the MUW family. We
received a phone call last year from Stephen Drotts at Stebbins
looking to help out the community. He offered a free paint job
to any agency that was currently in need. Craig Henderson,
Director of Housing Stabilization at Southwestern Community
Services jumped at the opportunity to have a few rooms in one
of his shelters painted.

From left to right: Tim Stebbins, Brian Kruse of Sherwin Williams, Craig Henderson.

Our thanks to Stebbins who provided labor, Sherwin Williams,
who donated the paint, and Southwestern Community Services
for making this opportunity a reality!

Stebbins Spectacular Painting in Marlborough has been
brightening the area for over 19 years. Tim Stebbins, the
founder, grew up in New Hampshire and currently lives in
Keene with his family. This locally owned, family business has
expanded and now serves not only New Hampshire but also
Southern Vermont and Northern Massachusetts.

Tim Stebbins is active in the community and wants to give back.
He chose MUW because of its wide reach and support of so
many nonprofits. He said:

We invite you to consider
Monadnock United Way
in your estate planning so
your generosity to this
community will continue
beyond your lifetime.

Donors who include
Monadnock United Way
in their estate plans are
recognized as members of
the Legacy Society. For
more information, visit
muw.org or contact Katie
Gardella at
katie@muw.org or 352-
4209 ext. 27

Support MUW with a
donation now! Text MUW
to 41444, mail to 23
Center Street, Keene, NH
03431, or click below.

Donate now!

https://www.muw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MonadnockUnitedWay
https://twitter.com/monadnockuw
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockuw/
https://www.stebbinspainting.com
https://www.scshelps.org/housing-stabilization-services/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yMX9lkefN4Q
https://www.sherwin-williams.com/store-locator/paint-store/keene/nh/705289?fbclid=IwAR3Y1URDWbBkNVrfineuv3d3VffLWQZ9SGGnIoZ2rfkMZp7m-YoXBew07NE
https://www.muw.org/planned-giving
mailto:katie@muw.org
https://app.mobilecause.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=oi7n5


“MUW is a great organization to partner with.
We are happy to donate our services to those in
need and are thankful to MUW for connecting
us with their agencies.” 

Many thanks to Tim Stebbins, Brian Kruse of Sherwin Williams
Paint Store in Keene, and Craig Henderson of Southwestern
Community Services. Great things happen when we all work
together!

Sincerely,

Danya Landis, Karen Peterson, Beth Wood
General Campaign Co-Chairs, Stronger Together Campaign

You are now able to look
up past issues of this
newsletter!

Click here to see
prior issues.

PLEASE NOTE:
With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our staff
come into the office to process
gifts received via US Mail. We
are asking donors to use our
safe, secure donation portal
whenever possible. However,
we gratefully accept checks
from anyone who prefers to
donate in that manner and we
will ensure that they are
processed in a timely manner.

Thank you to our Sponsors!

https://www.muw.org/2021-newsletters
https://app.mobilecause.com/f/1x8m/n?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=jxr2e

